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A WORD FROM US

Fall is in full swing and our students are enjoying outdoor time in the cooler
weather, nature walks, and seasonal curriculum activities. We are planning a
few fun fall-themed activities for our students this month and are excited to

share photos with you all through Links 2 Home. As always, please reach out if
you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,
Administration Team



ANOTHER FALL, ANOTHER TURNED PAGE.

-WALLACE STEGNER

SEPTEMBER IN REVIEW

It feels like the month has flown by! At the
beginning, we were just starting in our new
classes, and some of you were new to
Enchanted Care altogether! Now everyone
is getting settled in and into a routine.
We're so happy to have you all be a part of
our school this year and can't wait to see
how your children grow and thrive
throughout the year!

Despite our lack of field trips, we still have
lots of fall activities planned to take full
advantage of this incredible time of year.
Keep an eye out for some amazing sensory
activities, beautiful art projects, and maybe
even some baking activities!



TAKE A NOTE...

July Birthdays

James S. turns 3 on July 2
Carver L. turns 1 on July 6

Ms. Cassie's birthday is July 10
Landon C. turns 3 on July 13
Lillian C. turns 5 on July 24.

Later this month we will be emailing you all with information on how to order our
awesome new Ohio-themed school spirit wear. Our families and staff have supported

each other and stuck together during this crazy time and we can’t wait to share our
school pride with our community. Keep an eye on your inbox for more details!

We will be holding a door decorating contest! Once entries are complete, we will post
pictures outside for families to vote on their favorite one. We will be voting the week of

October 26th!

NEW SPIRIT WEAR COMING SOON

DOOR DECORATING CONTEST

FALL HARVEST PARTY

We are planning a harvest party on October 30th, the same day children will be allowed to
wear their Halloween costumes to school. There will be games, prizes, and fun, all held

outdoors to increase safety for everyone involved.

CUBBY CLOTHES

This is a good time of year to swap summer clothes for warmer options! Check with your
child's teacher to see what your cubby clothes needs are.



IMPORTANT DATES

LOOKING AHEAD

October
Birthdays

Michael J. turns 4 on
October 3

Quinn C. turns 2 on
October 10

Ophelia D. turns 1 on
October 12

Joshua B. turns 5 on
October 16

Ms. Addison's birthday
is October 25

Coming Soon

October 5: Start of our weekly Zoom
meetings with teachers

October 15-16: Picture Day
October 30: Fall Harvest Party

October 31: Halloween


